

Sigma Chi: lota Omicron

Western Illinois
University

Volume 1 Issue 2 10/10/2007

Theta Mu Pledge Class Headlines Fall 2007

With the help of rush chairman. Mike laffaldano, the Theta Mu pledge class of our lota Omicron Chapter is at 16 men, Ross Gilbert, Rob Slowik, Chris Staffeldt, Joeseph Carcerano, Rob Vaughan, Dustin Reed, Craig Garkie, Nick Murphy, Kyle Tackett, Josh Mercado, Justin Boughton, Justin Murphy, Steve Bassette, Keith Duffy, and Tommy Mcgrath. These young men were chosen by the chapter with votes of confidence behind all of them. They will be lead through pledging by Brian Pasnik and Ryan Ford. Their first meeting together was at Horns Lodge, set up by Pasnik, to get to know one another. The chapter feels these young men have what it takes to become Sigma Chi's and hopefully will!

Homecoming weekend was fantastic and a thanks goes out to ALL alumni who came to Macomb for the weekend! This includes Gabe Sanders, Paul Anast, Wes Schmitz, Brent Sutton and all others who were present!! Our homecoming team with the Chi Omega's and Theta Xi's took fourth place overall, but the bright spot was our Consul, Nick Conklin, who was a member of Homecoming royalty and participated in the parade, reinvented throughout the Fraternity with the purchase of a spot on game day. Homecoming was a great way to show support, kick back and have some fun before the game.





Above: Homecoming weekend 2007, Thanks Alumni!

Below: The Theta Mu pledge class poses for a photo

Special points of interest

- Sigma Sigma Sigma took home the Derby Days 2007 award.
- Meeting with the house core went very well as things for the Chapter continue to change to improve ourselves and our chapter.
- A vote was passed in Executive Committee to change the dates of officer positions. They will now follow the academic year instead of the calendar year.
- Our brotherhood continues to grow as we have 2 main events planned for the semester, one of those being a St. Louis Blues Vs. Chicago Blackhawks game.

Sigma Chi Continues To Be A Cut Above The Rest

Good things are happening around lota Omicron; alumni and active brothers can feel it too! Along with the addition of having SGA President, Sam Pfister and Speaker of the Senate, Robert Dulski promoting us throughout campus, our community service throughout Macomb has been

getting credited. As a Fraternity we have already doubled
our total community service
hours performed all of last
year, which happened to be
the most on campus by ANY
organization. A few weeks ago
a tour was set up by Tim
Colucci to visit the St. Johns
children's hospital in Spring-

field. What we saw was nothing short of amazing,. Childrens We continue to be a large part of the Wesley Village Retirement Center in Macomb as well. A large thanks goes out to Brittain Daudelain, our community service chair.



